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 S.Vlahos COMMEM

AIL

2015/1937/P 23/04/2015  19:16:28 I think the height of the building is disproportionate to the surroounding buildings and just will spoil 

the look of the area

it will be an eyesore ,maximum should be a 3-4 storey to be in balance with the rest

5 GRAND UNION 

WALK

KENTISH TOWN 

ROAD

NWI 9LP

 Paul Smith INT2015/1937/P 23/04/2015  09:20:52 I support this application. The current site has been disused for some time now, and the proposal will 

bring the land back into economic use. At the moment, the access to the canal is poor via a staircase in 

poor condition. The proposals improvements to the public realm, should raise the standard of access, 

although provision should be made for bikes and other users on wheels. The stretch of canal at this 

point can be a place  where anti-social behavior is a problem, and having a building with workers and 

users of the cafe should make this part less attractive to those who take part in the anti-social behaviors. 

I do not have any concerns about the actual building, but I am concerned about the possibility that once 

this section of the canal towpath is no longer used by some of more aggressive drug dealers and drunks, 

then that activity will move to the other side of the bridge on Kentish Town Road. I suggest that either 

this scheme or an additional scheme, should include some provision for CCTV or other security 

measures on both sides of Kentish Town Road bridge to avoid this.

12 Grand Union 

walk

London

NW1 9LP

 Paul Smith INT2015/1937/P 23/04/2015  09:20:2912 Grand Union 

walk

London

NW1 9LP
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